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Voting by mail is safe, effective, and fair for everyone, especially working class 

people who make up the bulk of our society and might not be able to take time off 

work in order to vote. Voting by mail should be the standard EVERYWHERE and it is 

absurd to try and change a system here that has been working for a very long time. 

KEEP VOTE BY MAIL IN OREGON. 


